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Thanks to all of our Veterans and those Still Serving 

This Veterans Day, North Boone School District would like to honor our veterans including those 
staff members who served our country in the military by showcasing their accomplishments 
and contributions to the US military.  

Clatyon Glasper, an NBHS teacher assistant, is still active in the US Army 
Reserve. Currently, Glasper is assigned as a staff sergeant in the 379th 
Chemical Company based in Chicago. He is currently in his 17th year of 
service. 

Principal Jake Hubert of North Boone High 
School joined the National Guard in 1999 as a 
Field Artillery Surveyor for the 2/122 Field 
Artillery Unit in Chicago. He was then 
commissioned as field artillery lieutenant and 

became the executive officer for his Battery in 2003. Jake was 
deployed to New Orleans with his unit in 2005 to run the security that 
was necessary in the aftermath of Hurricane Katrina.  

Assistant principal of NBMS and NBUE Matt Klett served in the US Army for two years as a 
Reconnaissance Scout. Between May 1984 and May 1986, Matt was 
trained at Fort Knox in Tennessee and then stationed at Fort Bliss in 
Texas.   

Butch Peters, an NBHS graduate of the Class of 
1966, served in Vietnam with the US Army from 
1969 through early 1970 with the 1st Infantry 
Division. Peters has been a bus driver with  North 
Boone since the mid-1970s.  

Jacob Hubert 

Butch Peters 

Clayton Glasper 



6248 North Boone School Road, Poplar Grove, IL  61065  
815-765-3322 ~ Fax 815-765-2053 ~ www.nbcusd.org  

 

Ken Washburn and his wife 

Steven Baule  

Groundskeeper Ken Washburn served in the US Navy for 
two decades retiring as a chief petty officer.  He served in 
the SeaBees and as a retention specialist for the US Navy.  

Superintendent Steven Baule served as an infantry scout 
and anti-armor infantryman before being commissioned 
as a US Army infantry officer. He spent over a decade in 
the Army and the Iowa National Guard.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

North Boone is proud of our servicemen and women and thankful for all the sacrifices they 
have made to protect our country. We wish them a happy Veterans Day.  

North Boone Community Unit School District 200 serves approximately 1800 students in pre-
school through high school in the Villages of Caledonia, Capron and Poplar Grove as well as the 
northern tier of unincorporated Boone County, Illinois.  

For future information, you can follow North Boone on Twitter at 
www.twitter.com/NBCUSD200.  
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